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Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you and your family are all keeping safe and well. 

Firstly, thank you for all your kind wishes, I am starting to feel more like my old self and hopefully will 

be back on my feet in no time. 

Secondly, as you will have seen or heard over the last 4 weeks, our school has been the focus of media 

attention. I am sure you all agree that Callum and Caden made a very powerful appeal to the Prime 

Minister to help get our school the funding we so desperately need to improve our facilities. We are 

enormously proud of the boys. Since their plea, we have also met with our local MP, Angela Eagle, who 

has kindly agreed to support our cause. We were advised to start a petition, unfortunately this has 

been rejected and we are seeking advice over this matter. Our wonderful children and staff deserve a 

school which matches how wonderful they are.   

Finally, on behalf of the whole school community, I would like to thank Mr Parsons for organising the 

fundraiser. It is disgraceful that parents, in these difficult times, have had to dig into their own pockets 

to fund a provision which is their children’s entitlement, but I am overwhelmed by your generosity. 

We will keep you informed of any progress in this matter. 

Wishing you all the best for the rest of the holiday and looking forward to seeing you again in 

September.  

Very best wishes, 

 

Christina Lahive 
Headteacher 


